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Partial Change of MLCC Product Status

Dear Valued Customer,

Thank you for your continued support and feedback. We would like to inform you regarding a partial
change of MLCC Product Status.

Murata has been promoting downsizing of MLCCs in order to increase production efficiency and supply in
order to meet the rapidly increasing demand for MLCCs. However, we have received customer feedback
that, in some cases, it is very difficult to change the design due to a lack of suitable alternative items.
Because of this, we carefully selected key items and changed the product status from ‘NRND’ to ‘In
production’ to be able to best support the market and our customers’ needs.

<Target items>

Part of GRM series, GRT series, and middle-high voltage capacitors.
<Change of MLCC product status>

Before change: NRND (Not recommend for new design)

After change: In production
<Schedule of product status change on our web site>

3" Septemper 2019 (Plan)

Sincerely Yours,

A Ryge Kt

Glenn Palmer Ryuji Kita, General Manager
President Strategic Marketing & Planning Dept.
Murata Electronics Europe B.V. Capacitor Division

Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.



